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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the recommendations of the international expert
workshop on the World Heritage Convention and indigenous peoples, held in
Copenhagen on 20 and 21 September 2012, and the anticipated establishment by
the World Heritage Committee of a consultative body on the Operational
Guidelines for the Implementation of the World Heritage Convention during its
thirty-seventh session, to be held in Phnom Penh from 17 to 27 June 2013, in
order to consider, among others, revisions to the guidelines relating to the human
rights of indigenous peoples, including the principle of free, prior and informed
consent. The Forum recommends that UNESCO and the World Heritage
Committee implement the Convention in accordance with the rights enshrined in
the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples, taking an
approach based on human rights. The Forum members will endeavour to
participate in the thirty-seventh session of the Committee, including the meetings
of the consultative body on the Operational Guidelines, as observers.
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